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Hi,
| hope this message finds you well.

| wanted to reach out regarding the proposed changes to the house that were brought to my
attention - address : 17 Winthrop Crescent, Kleinburg. After careful consideration, | feel it is
important to express my concerns about the fire safety as the entrance door is very close to
the fence. | personally don't like it as it's not what | initially aggreed with the builder when |
purchased my house on the same street. A side door, especially if it’s less visible from the
street, may offer easier access to intruders looking for a less-obstructed point of entry. A side
entrance can disrupt the natural flow of design, making a house feel asymmetrical or
diminished in approachability. The aesthetic shortcomings might not only affect the
homeowner’s pride but also influence property values in the neighbourhood.

| am against this change.
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